
Fall 2013 Required Training on 

OSHA’s Hazard Communication Standard & 

New York State’s “Right-to-Know” Laws 

        
 

During the Fall 2013 semester, Farmingdale State College will 
be providing training to ALL faculty and staff on OSHA’s Hazard 
Communication Standard (HCS) and New York State’s “Right-to-
Know” laws as follows: 
 

Date Time Where 

Tuesday, October 29 3:15 p.m. - 4:15 p.m. Hale Hall, Rm. 222 

Friday, November 1 10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. Gleeson Hall, Rm. 102 

Tuesday, November 5 3:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. Gleeson Hall, Rm. 102 

Thursday, November 7 11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Gleeson Hall, Rm. 104 

Monday, November 11 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. Whitman Hall, Rm. 150 

Tuesday, November 12 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. Gleeson Hall, Rm. 102 

Wednesday, November 13 2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. Gleeson Hall, Rm. 104 

 
The information conveyed to employees at this training will 

include, but is not limited to, the hazards of toxic substances, routes 
of exposure and target organs, revisions to the HCS with respect to 
labeling and Safety Data Sheets (SDS’s), and employee rights 
guaranteed by the NYS "Right-to-Know" laws. 
 
Please select one of the sessions offered and email Joanne Ulrich at 
ulrichj@farmingdale.edu to inform us as to which one you will be 
attending. Please respond by October 18, 2013. 
 
Questions? Contact Jeff Carter, Environmental Health & Safety 
Officer at jeff.carter@farmingdale.edu or x2105. 
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